

International Cardiology Foundation

President
Paul Dudley White, M. D.
264 Beacon Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02116
Tel. 617 262-9101

Chairman, International Lay Committee
Albert M. Baer
1776 Broadway
New York, New York 10019
Tel. 212 757-1814

July 30, 1970

Dr. Paul Dudley White, retiring President of the International Cardiology Foundation and Albert M. Baer, retiring Chairman of the International Lay Committee invite you and your wife to a Reception on Monday, September 7, 1970 at The Dorchester Hotel, from 5:30 P.M. to 8:00 P.M.

If you are not going to attend the meetings in London, will you please extend this invitation to the delegates of your Foundation.

Please R.S.V.P. immediately to:

Dr. Paul Dudley White 264 Beacon Street Boston, Mass. 02116 U. S. A.